
October 8, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Alma Faye Fritz 

2314 Tealford Drive 

Dallas, Texas 75228 

 

Dear Ms. Fritz: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your prompt response to my letter through 

Attorney Wayne D. Brown.  We have received the documents that you provided to Mr. Brown and 

greatly appreciate your ready willingness to cooperate with the Review Board. 

 

As I stated in my first letter, our mandate is to make the historical record of the assassination of 

President Kennedy as complete as possible.  We have not yet reviewed the materials that you have 

provided, but I am confident that you have done a great service to history and the American public by 

donating these records. 

 

I apologize for any inconvenience or discomfort our communications have caused you.  Please know 

that we appreciate your feelings and respect your position on this matter. 

 

Again, thank you for all of your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Deputy Director 


